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Brothers All,

The months are flying by already it's June. 
Last month was very busy. The month 
started out with our Kentucky Derby Day. 
Thanks to our Veterans committee chairman 
Roy MacPherson and his committee for an 
outstanding day. Filled with fun and games. 
Youth Activities Committee Chairman Rich 
Centanni brought 5 local kids from 
Middletown to run a Town Hall Meeting for 
Youth Week. Thanks to District Deputy Dan 
Maloney, VP Michael Dickie for supporting 
Youth week and thanks to photographer Al 
Smith. Next up was our district Walk out on 
Drugs in Keyport. Thanks to Keyport for 
hosting a great day of exercise and fun. Great job 
by our Drug Awareness Chairman Al Smith for 
getting us out for the day. The following week our Social and 
Community Welfare Chairman VP Michael Dickie hosted 
The Battle of the Bands afternoon. We all had a great day. 
There is a lot of young talent out there. Thanks to Bob Foster 
and his House Committee, Ed Foster, PER Fran Corridon, 
PER Mike Parulis Jr., PER Nick Giuriceo, Vinny D' Acunzi, 
Sam Zelko and Scrambled Egg Mike Quilty. Thanks to the 
officers for the Mother's Day Service it was a great turn out. 
On May 18th we went with our new Vice President of the 
South Central District Michael Dickie to pick up the VP 
District Banner. And we will hang it proudly. On May 20th 
real early we had our first class of the year. We would like to 
welcome our three new members, Dominick Petrizzo, John 
Urbine & Anthony Spinelli. Hope to see you all around the 
Lodge. That same day the Drug Awareness Committee and 
the Ladies Auxiliary had one of our best days by hosting our 
first car show, it was a great success. Thanks to AI Smith, 
Madame President Ginger Smith, Mike Romo, Ron Parry & 
Jan and Joe Bonica, Also thanks to everyone else who helped, 
too many people to mention. For a lot of hard work and a 
great time and also great weather, we couldn't have asked for 
a better day. May 26th our Special Childrens Committee 
Chairman Nick Figaro and his committee hosted our Special 

Children to a fun day at the St. Catherine's 
Fair. Thanks to the Community Fire Company 
of Leonardo for bringing Santa to the fair to 
spend the day with our kids. On May 28th 
we held our Memorial Day Service, thanks 
to PDD Randy Smith, The Ladies Auxiliary 
and the Officers for showing respect to out 
Veterans throughout the years and thank you 
for keeping us safe. Thanks to the Azzolina 
Family for Inviting myself to represent 
Middletown Elks for the dedication of our 
deceased member Captain Joseph Azzolina 
Memorial Bridge (Sandy Hook Bridge) 
ceremony. When you get this bulletin we 
will be back from Wildwood. I'm sure we 
had a great time. Thanks to Nick Figaro, 

PER Nick Giuriceo, Ed Foster & PER Fran 
Corridon for their hard work for putting this 

Convention together. June 9th Our Youth Activities Committee 
will be having our Batter Up Contest and McMahon Park at 
10:00 AM for kids 8 to 13 years old. On June 10th District 
Deputy Dan Maloney and the Officers will be hosting our 
Flag Day Service at 11:00 am. Please come out and honor our 
Flag. On June 16th our Youth Activities Committee will be 
hosting our 2nd annual Tail Gate Cook Off Party. Please 
support the Committee. Last year we had a lot of fun. 
Chairman Rich Centanni guarantees a better time. We need 
the First Place Rib award back in Middletown. I heard 
Keyport is coming back.

June 17th want to laugh, come out to Chanceville Park and 
see real athletes try to regain their youth and play softball, 
Don't laugh to hard. 

June 24th Please bring your old flags to our Lodge we are 
having our district flag retirement Service at 10:00 am. 

It will all be over in a couple years so come on out and 
Volunteer.

Donald M. Anderson

Donald M. Anderson
Exalted Ruler

251 Church Street • Belford, New Jersey 07718 • (732) 495-2733 • www.middletownelks2179.org

Charity ★ Justice  
Brotherly Love ★ Fidelity
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This member has been helping for years. Now 
he is the committee Chairman of one of our 

most important committees in the Lodge.

My Elk of the Month of June is  
Roy MacPherson.

SECRETARY'S CORNER
Please check your membership card to see if it is  
current. Dues were due April 1 and there are may mem-
bers in arrears. I will be sending out second notices in 
June, if your deliquent. 
If anyone would like to advertise or become a monthly 
sponsor in the bulletin please call or see me. Monthly 
sponsors cost $15 per month and advertisers $100 per 
year. The bulletin is getting more expensive to send out 
and any new ads or sponsors would be appreciated to 
defray these expenses. Also there are many advertisers 
and sponsors who are in arrears and I have no choice 
but to drop all these names starting in July. 
Please call me or Al Smith if you know of any member 
who is ill or needs help in any way. 
Have a great and safe summer		   
Dan Maloney

A FLAG BURNING CEREMONY
Will be performed by the Lodge Officers on Sunday, 
June 24, 2012 at 10:00 am  on the Lodge Grounds. 
Anyone with used flags can deposit them in the Lodge 
for burning. 
Randy Smith, P.D.D.		   
Americanism ChairmanDRUG AWARENESS  

WALK OUT ON DRUGS
On Sunday May 16th, we held our sponsored walk out 
on drugs event. It was in Keyport and we walked along 
the water's edge in the newly revamped area of  
Keyport. Rich Brady {Keyport Elks} was district  
chairmen of the event and did an amazing job. We had 
a good turn out and even the weather worked with us. 
After the walk we continued the good time at the  
Keyport Elks, where they put out a nice barbeque for 
everyone and kept everyone in good spirits. All that 
came to the event had a good day. But as everyone 
knows it takes many people to hold such an event like 
this. First I want to thank everyone who came out to 
walk, you made the day all that much more fun and we 
raised some good money for this event. Mike Roche 
you coming out and getting involved did not go  
unnoticed. Jane Figaro, Sharon Centanni,  
Carol Maloney, and Lesley Connors, it's nice to see the 
ladies come out with their support.  
E.R. Donald Anderson, V.P. Mike Dickie, D.D.,  
Dan Maloney, Jim McConnell, Brain Connors, and 
Mark Kelly, thank you for your help and support. Rich 
Centanni, you walked me through this event step by 
step, I can't thank you enough. I hope to see everyone 
again at the next upcoming event for another good day.
Al Smith, Drug Awareness Chairman

CAR SHOW
In February some new members, Mike Romo, and Joe 
Bonica, had an idea that a car show might make a good 
fundraiser for us. Ron Parry then jumped right into it 
and several meetings later we were on our way. The car 
show was shared with the ladies auxiliary and to see 
how hard you all worked and how dedicated you all 
were to make this event so successful was amazing.
We had the car show on May 20th, and had a great turn 
out for it. The weather was perfect and that started  
everything off to a great start. We had about 70 of those 
amazing cars show up and a large crowd soon followed. 
A quick look around the parking lot showed activity all 
over from the food tables to the money wheel and gift 
baskets, Elvis was also spotted on this afternoon  
dancing and singing to the music by D.J. Nick Figaro. 
But as everyone knows you can't have an event like this 
without a large amount of help, and help we got from 
people getting sponsors, getting all the leg work done. 
People were here early in the morning setting up  
cooking, playing music, working the stands, and  
helping to clean up afterward. There are so many of you 
to thank, so to all of you who helped or came out to  
support this event THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR ALL 
YOU DID.
Al Smith, Drug Awareness ChairmanThank You

I would like to thank Lance Jordan for his generosity 
for the use of the Spice Tree Bus for the Baby PER  
Dinner that was held on May 19th at Old Bridge.
Bert Revill, PER
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Sign Up Sheet In Hallway

TRACK DAY
AT 

MONMOUTH PARK

SATURDAY, AUGUST 11TH

HAMBURGERS,  
HOT DOGS, SALADS,  

REFRESHMENTS
$25 PERSON

GATES OPEN 11:00 AM

FOR MORE INFO CALL:
MIKE DICKIE 732.778.2496 

OR
ED HAHN 732.495.4194

Dust off your gloves 
Red & White vs. The Oldies

Sunday, June 17th at 10:00am
Chanceville Park        BBQ after game

Game In Memory of our  
Absent Ballplayer Brothers

	 John McTighe, PER       			   Larry Shannon
	 Fred Ackerly, PER       			   Gene Corridon
	 Billy Ciassio, PER        			   Pat Kenovan, PER
	 Sonny Nesfield, PEOY			   Bobby Ward
	 Jimmy Nesfield      				    Mickey Scaramutz
	 Tom Beattie						      Charlie Rooney
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Only 32 Spots Left

YOUTH WEEK
Special thanks to Shirley Aviless of Bay shore 
Middle School for putting together - group of  
students for our Town Hall meeting Jordan  
Buckland, Tatyana Burke, Philip Graosso,  
Alexandra Chopp and Natasha Moghe also our  
DD Dan Maloney ER Donald Anderson PER Mike 
Dickie and our Photographer Al Smith 
Rich Centanni 

PROPOSITIONS FOR 
MEMBERSHIP

Albert Reuter by Kevin McCauley
Harold R. Mertz by John Yelenock

Ronald Ling by C..J. Bolin
These candidates will be voted on at meeting of 
June 28th. If you know of any reason why any of the  
candidates might not be worthy of membership please 
contact Secretary.
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Youth Activities 2nd Annual Tailgate Party
June 16th
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BULLETIN BOOSTERS

January 
In Memory of Lou Memmolo 
	 Tom & Flo Gormley
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
February  
Bob Santoro
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director 
Tom McColgan
March  
Paul and Rosanne Dutton
Christina and Angela Melfi
In Memory of George Moore
	 Ed Thacke
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
April
In Memory of Gene Ruck 
Mary Ruck
Ed and Frann Glenney
Mike and Bernadette Dwyer 
In Memory of Lou & Kay Dandorph
Huge Bowers
Walt and Doris Fricke
Bill and Joan Burger
Edna Bryk
In Memory of Ray Bryk
Frank and Mary Weber
In Memory of Nicole Jouaneau
Lois Sheppard
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
May
Joan McTigue
Jim and Pat Waked
Donna & Nick DiGrigorio, Sr.
Marge Herr
Emil and Catherine Dean
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
Mary & Richard Bryk
Chick Cickalski -CB742
June 
In Memory of 
	 Dan Marchetti	
In Memory of Sue Newell    
Dan and Carol Maloney
Bob and Pat Crawford
In Memory of 
	 Frank Buckley
In Memory of George Boyce
	 “Fish On”
Rich and Donna Garrett
In Memory of Robert J. Brant
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director

Each booster helps to offset printing and mailing costs of this monthly 
newsletter. Boosters are for one year, and payable in advance.  

Please note your name, and when it is due. Thank you.  
ANY OVER DUE HAVE BEEN DROPPED FROM LIST

July
Chris Marchetti
Red, White, & Blue
Bob and Pat Crawford
Mike and Nancy Brandine, Jr.
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
August 
In Memory of Jack Spann	
Marge Smith	
Joe and Rosemary Keeney
John Huber 
John and Kathy Steakin
Bob and Cookie Kelly
In Memory of
	 Ralph Santoro
Ed and Lynn O’Kane
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
September
In Memory of Mary Brant
Frank and Dianne Zechman
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
October
In Memory of PER John McTigue
In Memory of 
	 Kathleen L. McCartan
Dan McCartan
Ed and Mary Tomkins
Al and Cathy Grabau
Bob and Alice Eckert
In Memory of Bob Brant
	 Kathleen Brant
BSA Troop 242
In Memory of Chief & Marge Smith
	 Randy Smith, PDD
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
Tom Mahon
November
In Memory of Richard McCallum
In Memory of Willy Fix
Thomas F. Early
Chuck and Adrianne Bolin
Cathy Grabau
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
December
Steve Hoitt
Spice Tree School 
	 Lance Jordan Director
In Memory of Ken Thompson
	 Jane Thompson
"God's Little Miracles"
	 Coach Saige

Please check to see if your payment is due - those more than two 
months in arrears will be dropped. Thank you for your support.

MIDDLETOWN ELKS #2179
LADIES AUXILIARY

GIFT AUCTION 

TO BE HELD ON 
SATURDAY, JUNE 23RD

DOORS OPEN @ 4:00 PM
COST OF TICKETS $10.00

FOR TICKETS CONTACT OR MORE 
INFORMATION CONTACT:

JANET DESFOSSE - 732.788.4839
KATHY CORRIDON - 732.495.3689

BETTY ANGEHELONE - 732.241.0222

LADIES - GIFTS ARE NEEDED - PLEASE HELP

THANK YOU
I WOULD LIKE TO THANK EVERYONE 
FOR MY PAST PRESIDENT JACKET AND 
A SPECIAL THANKS TO ALL YOU LADIES  
WHO CAME TO MY LUNCH ON SATURDAY.
I HAD A GREAT TIME I HOPE YOU ALL DID 
TOO. 
NANCY BRANDINE

STEAL BINGO
Thank you to everyone who came out to our Ladies 
Auxiliary Steal Bingo. It was a huge success hope 
everyone had a great time playing and stealing gifts 
from one another. I guess everyone enjoy drinking 
coffee and tea and had some of Chris Marchetti  
delicious cookies, she out did herself again, also 
Mary's cheese cakes were a big hit. Thanks to both 
of you. I want to thank all who helped set up the 
hall, both Men and Ladies .Thanks Jane and Fran 
for working the table at the door, can't forget the 
ones who also helped with the clean up. Mary 
thanks for all your work. 
Edna and Mary Bryk

LADIES AUXILIARY
FRIDAY NIGHT DINNER 

JUNE 15   6 - 8 PM
LESLEY WILL BE COOKING 

HER FAMOUS CHEESESTEAKS
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June Birthday Ladies
FLOWER IS THE ROSE - WHICH MEANS PASSION, 

LOVE AND APPRECIATION

Spotlight Lady 

My Spotlight Lady for 
June is Edna Bryk.

Edna is everywhere. She brings us cookies and 
cake to our meetings, she put together Steal 
Bingo, puts up our Christmas trees she  
supports everything. Thank you for everything 
you do. The Ladies Auxiliary thrives because 
of women like you.

COMMITTEE CHAIRLADIES
Auditor/Budget . . . . . . . . . .          Chris Marchetti . . . . .      732-872-1189
Book. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   Tara Maranda. . . . . .       732-787-8753
Car Show. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Nancy Brandine. . . . .      732-492-3893
Car Show . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Ginger Smith . . . . . .       732-495-4693
Chairlady Raffle. . . . . . . . . . .            Flo Gormley . . . . . .       732-495-0678
Chili Contest . . . . . . . . . . . . .            Janet Desfosse. . . . . .       732-787-5219
Chili Contest . . . . . . . . . . . .           Sharon Corridon. . . . .      732-495-2768
Chili Contest . . . . . . . . . . . .            Kathy Corridon. . . . .      732-495-3689
Christmas Party. . . . . . . . . . . . .            Mary Ruck. . . . . . .        732-741-7685 
Christmas Party. . . . . . . . . . .           Chris Marchetti . . . . .      732-872-1189
Christmas Trees. . . . . . . . . . . . .            Kay Woods. . . . . . .        732-495-2953
Christmas Trees. . . . . . . . . . . . .             Edna Bryk. . . . . . .        732-787-4780
Cooking Class. . . . . . . . . . . . .             Donna Smith. . . . . .       732-787-1941
Convention Shirts. . . . . . . . .         Kathy Corridon. . . . .      732-495-3689
Dark Horse. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Kay Woods. . . . . . .        732-495-2953
District Rep. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Cathy Trieste. . . . . .       732-291-0276
District Rep. . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Dottie Nesfield . . . . .      732-787-7732
Fashion Show. . . . . . . . . . . .           Carol Goodbody. . . . .      732-495-9693
Fashion Show. . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Liz Revill . . . . . . .        732-671-1704
Funerals. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   Fran Duffy. . . . . . .        732-787-3330
Gift Auction . . . . . . . . . . . . . .             Janet Desfosse. . . . . .       732-787-5219
Gift Auction . . . . . . . . . . . . .             Kathy Corridon. . . . .      732-495-3689
Gift Auction . . . . . . . . . . . .             Betty Angehelone . . . .     732-241-0222 
Gold Star. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   Liz Revill . . . . . . .        732-671-1704
Holiday Picks . . . . . . . . . . . . .            Cathy Merker. . . . . .       732-495-6654
Holiday Picks . . . . . . . . . . .            Betty Angehelone . . . .     732-241-0222
Hospitality. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 Edna Bryk. . . . . . .        732-787-4780 
Hospitality. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Joan Burger. . . . . . .        732-789-9350
Membership . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Liz Revill . . . . . . .        732-671-1704 
Membership . . . . . . . . . . . . .            Carol Goodbody. . . . .      732-495-9693
Past President Dinner. . . . . . .       Ginger Smith. . . . . .       732-495-4693
Past President Dinner. . . . . . .        Flo Gormley . . . . . .       732-495-0678
Phone Committee. . . . . . . . . . .          Mary Ruck. . . . . . .        732-741-7685
Pins. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                    Casey Gormley . . . . .      732-495-0678
Plaques . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 Chris Marchetti . . . . .      732-872-1189
Scholarship. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Cathy Trieste. . . . . .       732-291-0276
Social. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  Carol Goodbody. . . . .      732-495-9693
Social. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                      Liz Revill . . . . . . .        732-671-1704
Steal Bingo. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Edna Bryk. . . . . . .        732-787-4780
Steal Bingo. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Mary Bryk. . . . . . .        732-280-9071
Sunshine. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Chris Marchetti . . . . .      732-872-1189
Sunshine. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Nancy Brandine. . . . .      732-492-3893
Waitresses. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               Kathy Corridon. . . . .      732-495-3689

Ladies Auxiliary Officers
2012-2013

President. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Ginger Smith. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-4693  
1st V.P. . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Adrienne Snow. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-291-0695
2nd V.P. . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Carol Goodbody . .  .  .  .  732-495-9693 
3rd V.P. . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Lisa Hahn. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-4194
Chaplain. . . . . . . . ..  .  Cathy Grabau. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-739-2933
Treasurer . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Adrianne Bolin. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-9155
Secretary. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Carol Maloney. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-1622
Corresponding Sec. ..  .  Janet Desfosse. .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-5219
Sergeant of Arms . .  .  .  Jane Thompson. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .

Executive Board
Fran Duffy. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-5219
Colleen Kelly. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-787-7929
Kay Woods. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-2953
Kathy Corridon. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-495-3689
Nancy Brandine . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  732-492-3893

Hello Ladies,
Summer is right around the corner, my favorite time of year. We 
had a very busy may. I hope all of the moms had a great day. 
Congratulations to the ladies scholarship winner. Great 
granddaughter of Jane Thompson, Taylor Zaborney. Thank you 
scholarship committee Kathy Trieste, Nancy Brandine,  
Flo Gormley, and Liz Revill. May 6th, we had steal bingo what a 
fun day. Edna and Mary Bryk did a great job, thank you ladies. 
Chris Marchetti made her home baked cookies, out of this world 
thanks Chris. Jane Thompson and Fran Duffy made sure everyone 
had their bingo boards and everything you needed to play and win. 
We had our first car show WOW what a day. So many people to 
thank, Ron Parry, Mike and Sue Romo, Joe and Jan Bonica all of 
you did a great job getting this show together can't thank you 
enough. Everyone who was there supporting, working or just 
enjoying the day, thank you for everything. All of you made it a 
great day. June we start with convention always a fun time. 
Cooking class will be June 12th, I'm sure Carmello will be cooking 
up something good. Friday night dinner June 15th, Lesley Connors 
will be cooking her famous cheese steaks .Get your friends and 
come out for a good dinner. Janet Desfosse, thank you for cooking 
in May, it was great. Kathy Corridon and Kay Woods, thank you for 
helping in the kitchen. You girls are the best. Kathy Merker, and 
Betty Angehelone, have holiday pick 3 tickets. They go off  
July 4th; you have to be in it to win it. Gift auction is June 23rd, 
please see Janet Desfosse, 732-787-5219 Kathy Corridon,  
732-495-3689 or Betty Angehelone 732-241-0222 for tickets, 
donations, or any information. They have been working very hard 
please get your friends, get a table and come support the ladies 
auxiliary. I'm sure it will be a great day. Thank you ladies for all 
you hard work. Our last meeting for the summer is June 27th. Hope 
to see everyone there. Carol Goodbody and Liz Revill are working 
very hard to get the fashion show underway. We will have our 
social August 16th. Please mark your calendars. Congratulations to 
V.P. Mike Dickie South Central District. I want to wish all the 
fathers a HAPPY FATHER'S DAY.
May the sunshine warm upon your face. Ginger Smith

CASSANDRA GORMLEY, 8TH
JOYCE DOLLINGER, 9TH
BARBARA BRYK, 10TH
PATTY MERKER, 13TH
GINGER SMITH, 19TH

DOROTHY NESFIELD,21ST,GS
ROSEMARY KEENEY,23RD,GS
MARY KLEPACH, 25TH,GS
FRAN DUFFY, 26TH,GS
NANCY BRANDINE, 29TH
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GOD BLESS
MIDDLETOWN ELKS

BD

732-217-1872

Please Support 
The Elks
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Please Support the 
Middletown Elks

Junction Cleaners
109 Leonardville Road

Belford, NJ 07718
732-471-8888

Please Support the 
Middletown Elks

Please Support the 
Middletown Elks

Please Support the 
Middletown Elks

Please Support the 
Middletown Elks
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Calendar Events For July 2012
	 Sunday	 Monday	 Tuesday	 Wednesday	 Thursday	 Friday	 Saturday

4 5 6 7

98 10 11 12 13 14

1615 17 18 19 20 21

2322 24 25 26 27 28

3029 31

321 RENTAL

FOP

IBEW

MCC
MEETING

MEN'S 
DINNER

LADIES
AUXILIARY

DINNER
6:00 TO 8:00 PM

SCC
PICNIC EMT

APPRECIATION
DAY

RENTAL

RENTALREGULAR
MEETING
8:00 PM

Calendar Events For June 2012
	 Sunday	 Monday	 Tuesday	 Wednesday	 Thursday	 Friday	 Saturday

1 2

43 5 6 7 8 9

1110 12 13 14 15 16

1817 19 20 21 22 23

2524 26 27 28 29 30

CONVENTION
CLOSED

LODGE OPEN 
AT 12:00 PM

RENTAL

FLAG DAY
CEREMONY

COOKING 
CLASS
7:00 PM

SOFTBALL
GAME

FLAG
BURNING

CEREMONY

IBEW

FOP

SPAGHETTI
DINNER
6:00 PM

MCC
MEETING

LADIES 
AUXILIARY
MEETING
8:00 PM

REGULAR
MEETING
8:00 PM

REGULAR
MEETING
8:00 PM

RENTAL RENTAL

CONVENTION
CLOSED

LADIES
AUXILIARY 

DINNER
RENTAL

RENTAL

RENTAL

BBQ 
COOKOFF

LADIES  
GIFT

AUCTION
4:00 PM

PER
MEETING

RENTAL


